
Finance / Technology Committee Meeting May 1, 2014, 1 PM 

Bill Murray, Mark Schmitz, Pat Wilson, and Jean Grubb 
Jay McMullin arrived late. 
 
We met on May 1, at 5 PM, to review the RFP’s, which were due 4/29/14 
 
We reviewed each group and evaluated the proposals by group. 
We made the following decisions to recommend to the board:  
 
Architect: Garrison 
 
Auditor: Bowman 
 
Banking: Re-advertise 
 
Bond Counsel: Parker and McKay 
 
Broker of Record for Employee Benefits: Conner Strong 
 
Engineering Firm: No appointment, will do RFP by job 
 
Insurance Consultant: Conner Strong 
 
Physician: Harry Sharp 
 
Solicitor: John Wade 
 
Substitute Teacher Staffing Services: Source for Teachers 
 
Therapy Services: We will consult with Dave Cappuccio for further guidance 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 

 

 


